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DETAIJLS

Persons Contacted

Commonwealth Edison Compaay (CECo)

*%J. J. Dennehey, Lead Electrical
R. B. Klingler, Quality Control Supervisor, PCD
*J. 0. Binder, Project Electrical Supervisor

Sargent and Lundy (S&L)

**T. B. Thorsell, Senior Eiectriczl Project Engineer

**C. M. Chiappetta, Assistant Manager, Elactrical Department

#*#%J. D. Regan, Electrical Engineer

*Denotes person present at the exit meeting on November 10, 1983.

**Denotes those persons present at the exit meeting on December 8, 1982,

Action on Previously Identified Items

This inspection and the subscquent meeting at the Sargent and Lundy
office was performed with the purpose of obtaining the status of the
items of noncompliance identifies in Inspection Report 50-454/82-19;
50-455/82-14, including the actions described in the CECe letter of
December 13, 1982. The items :hat follow summari~e the Region's under-
standing and status of the issues discussed.

(Closed) Noncompliance (454/82-19-03): (455/82-14-03):

a. It was previously identified that Class 1E and non-Class 1E cable
trays were not separated by a minimwa of one inch as required by the
licensee's commitments to IEEE 384-1974. The licensee contended
that the apparent separation problems identified by the inspector
had alresiy been detected by Sargent and Lundy (S&L) and that
resultant corrective action would b= either to analyze or reroute
the cable trays. This conciusion was included in the licensee's
December 13, 1982 response lette. and apparer*ly disagrees with
the item or noncompliance. It appears the method the licensec was
using to idenLify separation conflicts was to review raceway
drawings and recommend truy covers where separation was less than
that specified by the FSAR. The inspector pointed out that
inherent in the installation of e'ectrical raccway was the
routing :olerances allowed by specifications. Therefore, based
on the drawings aione, the one inch criteria would be indeterminate
because installaticu toleran~e can vary up to two inches. The
licensee acknowledged their original response (dated 12-13-82)

#as in error and ®.aat the drawing review process was not compre-
hensive enough tc identify the cuaflicts of the one inca tolerance.
The licensee currently conducts physica! plant walkdowns to identify






The routing of the third cable 1VE034 could not be reconstructed but it
appears the routing tolerance may have als- teea violated. This item
remains open pending physical verification of the routing points.

(Closed) Noncompliance (454/82-19-03; 455/82-14-03):

This item involved cables that apparently violated Hatfield's Procedure
#10, which required that Class 1E and non-Class 1E cables in air be
separated by twelve inches. Class IE and associated cables identified in
inspection report B8.-19; 82-14 were observed to be either touching or
reuted about four inches above non-"lass 1E cables in cable tray section
12121D C1B. Four of the six cables identified as Class 1E were subse-
quaently determined to be associated cables. The licensee took ccrrective
action to label the cable: correctly. In addition, tne licensee modified
Hatfield Procedure #10 to address cables in racewav and cables of a
different safety classific cion routed in close proximity. This item is
closed.

Exit Interview

The inspector met with licensee representatives at the conclusion of
the inspection on M-vember 10, 1983 and December 8, 1983. The licensee
acknowledged the iniormation.




